Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick
' Superintendent-Director RECEIVED
! " Blackstone Valley Vocational Regional School District By Ellen Agro at 9:05 am, May 28, 2020

65 Pleasant Street, Upton, MA 01568
. 5 P 508-529-7758 x3034
Transforming Education | r 508-529-3079
mfitzpat@valleytech.k12.ma.us
www.valleytech.k12.ma.us

School Committee Members
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MEMORANDUM

FROM: Dr. Michael F. Fitzpatrick, Superintendent-Director
RE: Special Meeting
DATE: May 27, 2020

NOTICE

A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BLACKSTONE VALLEY VOCATIONAL REGIONAL
DISTRICT SCHOOL COMMITTEE HAS BEEN SCHEDULED FOR:
MONDAY, JUNE 1, 2020 AT 5:00 P.M.

AGENDA
1. Call to Order - Quorum 7

2. Award of Architect/Engineering Services - MA Skills Capital Grant (MGL Ch.7) (Vote)

3. Adjournment

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE SCHOOL CAFETERIA
LOCATED AT BVT HIGH SCHOOL, 65 PLEASANT STREET, UPTON, MA 01568

Additional Notes

e Please enter the building via the outside cafeteria entrance along the right side of the building.

e For reference, the remainder of the building is closed so kindly restrict your movement to the
school cafeteria only.

e For your safety:
e Practice social distancing while in the building
e Face masks will be required by all attendees and guests
e Hand sanitization and gloves will be available (if desired)
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